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Summary:

Packard's plan detailed in this memorandum and its attachments allegedly represented
a consensus of the Defense leadership, Kissinger, Richardson, and Helms. Using a tough
approach, the memorandum's enclosed plan focused on getting Israelis assurances and
signature on the NPTs. 

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


